
          
          
          
          
          
          
 

January 19, 2011 
 
Board of County Commissioners 
501 SE Hawthorne Boulevard, Suite 600 
Portland, OR 97214-7355 
 
Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
9079 SE McLoughlin Boulevard 
Portland, OR 97222-7355 
 
Regarding: Bottoms Up Tavern 
  16900 NW St. Helens Rd 
  Portland, OR  97231 
 
Subject: Liquor License Application  
  Full On-Premises  
 
Owner: Bassam Moussa         
  12/06/72 
  16900 NW St. Helens Rd   
  Portland, OR  
    
The establishment Bottoms Up Tavern has now come into compliance with Multnomah County 
Sheriff’s Office for the purposes of renewing their annual Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
for on and off premises license. 

• Sheriff’s Office background is completed and satisfactory 
o Recommendation for Renewal 

• Taxation records are now current with filings 
o Recommendation for Renewal 

• Land Use Management 
o Recommendation for Renewal 

• Alarms 
o Recommendation for Renewal 

 
With the updated compilation of data, the Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office forwards a revised 
FAVORABLE RECOMMENDATION for the Liquor License 2011 Renewal. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sheriff 

MULTNOMAH COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE   
12240 NE GLISAN ST., • PORTLAND, OR 97230 
 
Exemplary service for a safe, livable community   
 

 

 
BERNIE GIUSTO 

SHERIFF 
 
    503 255-3600 PHONE 
    503 251-2484  TTY 
    www.sheriff-mcso.org 
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